
We all enjoy the privilege of using motorized 

transportation to get down to the lake. 

 

The posts serve to protect the property at the lake shore 

and also helps to restore a bit of privacy for the lake front 

owners that no longer can enjoy this since the lake has 

receded. 

 

Please replace the center post if you need to remove it to 

bring a larger vehicle down. 

 

Please limit the use of large vehicles for the times they are 

needed when performing seasonal work such as putting 

and taking out docks etc. 

 

Please limit the use of this trail as transportation to and 

from the lake it is not to be used for trail riding 

 

Please stay on the path and refrain  driving on the 

riparian area 

 

Failure to do so many result in the loss of the privilege for 

all of us to continue using motorized transportation. 


